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Program of Animal Care and Use, including roles and responsibilities of the
Institutional Official, Attending Veterinarian and the Institutional Animal Care
and Use Committee. Animal environment, husbandry, and management. A chapter on
this topic is now divided into sections on terrestrial and aquatic animals and
provides recommendations for housing and environment, husbandry, behavioral and
population management, and more. Veterinary care. The Guide discusses veterinary
care and the responsibilities of the Attending Veterinarian. It includes
recommendations on animal procurement and transportation, preventive medicine
(including animal biosecurity), and clinical care and management. The Guide
addresses distress and pain recognition and relief, and issues surrounding
euthanasia. Physical plant. The Guide identifies design issues, providing
construction guidelines for functional areas; considerations such as drainage,
vibration and noise control, and environmental monitoring; and specialized
facilities for animal housing and research needs. The Guide for the Care and Use
of Laboratory Animals provides a framework for the judgments required in the
management of animal facilities. This updated and expanded resource of proven
value will be important to scientists and researchers, veterinarians, animal care
personnel, facilities managers, institutional administrators, policy makers
involved in research issues, and animal welfare advocates.
The Engineer 1859
Struggle for Survival Božidar Jezernik 1999
The State of World Fisheries and Aquaculture 2020 FAO 2020-06-01 The 2020 edition
of The State of World Fisheries and Aquaculture has a particular focus on
sustainability. This reflects a number of specific considerations. First, 2020
marks the twenty-fifth anniversary of the Code of Conduct for Responsible
Fisheries (the Code). Second, several Sustainable Development Goal indicators
mature in 2020. Third, FAO hosted the International Symposium on Fisheries
Sustainability in late 2019, and fourth, 2020 sees the finalization of specific
FAO guidelines on sustainable aquaculture growth, and on social sustainability
along value chains. While Part 1 retains the format of previous editions, the
structure of the rest of the publication has been revised. Part 2 opens with a
special section marking the twenty fifth anniversary of the Code. It also focuses
on issues coming to the fore, in particular, those related to Sustainable
Development Goal 14 and its indicators for which FAO is the “custodian” agency. In
addition, Part 2 covers various aspects of fisheries and aquaculture
sustainability. The topics discussed range widely, from data and information
systems to ocean pollution, product legality, user rights and climate change
adaptation. Part 3 now forms the final part of the publication, covering
projections and emerging issues such as new technologies and aquaculture
biosecurity. It concludes by outlining steps towards a new vision for capture
fisheries. The State of World Fisheries and Aquaculture aims to provide objective,
reliable and up-to-date information to a wide audience – policymakers, managers,
scientists, stakeholders and indeed everyone interested in the fisheries and
aquaculture sector.
Chart No. 1 Nima 2010 Chart Number One is essential to correct and accurate use of
nautical charts. More than a chart, it is a book that defines the symbols,
abbreviations and terms used on charts. It also provides important information
about buoys, light visibility (range) and aids to navigation. This new and
improved edition from Paradise Cay is a complete and accurate high quality
reproduction of information provided by NOAA and NIMA.
Mobility, shock, and firepower: The Emergence of the U.S. Army's Armor Branch,
1917-1945 Robert S. Cameron 2008 From the Preface: The following pages provide a
narrative analysis of the U.S. Army's development of armored organizations and
their related doctrine, materiel, and training activities in the period 1917-1945.
This period marked the emergence of clear principles of armored warfare that
became the underpinning of the Armor Branch, influencing armored developments long
after World War II ended. A unique style of mounted maneuver combat emerged that
reflected a mix of tradition an innovation. In the process, American military
culture changed, particularly through the adoption of combined-arms principles.
Conversely, political actions, budgetary considerations, and senior leadership
decisions also shaped the course of armor development. The emergence of an
American armored force involved more than simply tank development. It included the
creation of an armored division structure steeped in combined-arms principles,
organizational flexibility, and revolutionary command and control processes.
Parallel developments included the establishment of specialized units to provide
antitank, reconnaissance, and infantry support capabilities. Several Army branches
played a role in determining the precise path of armored development, and one of
them-the Cavalry-became a casualty as a result.
Edible Insects Arnold van Huis 2013 Edible insects have always been a part of
human diets, but in some societies there remains a degree of disdain and disgust
for their consumption. Insects offer a significant opportunity to merge
traditional knowledge and modern science to improve human food security worldwide.
This publication describes the contribution of insects to food security and
examines future prospects for raising insects at a commercial scale to improve
food and feed production, diversify diets, and support livelihoods in both
developing and developed countries. Edible insects are a promising alternative to
the conventional production of meat, either for direct human consumption or for
indirect use as feedstock. This publication will boost awareness of the many
valuable roles that insects play in sustaining nature and human life, and it will
stimulate debate on the expansion of the use of insects as food and feed.
“The” Illustrated London News 1862
Railroads in the Old South Aaron W. Marrs 2009-03-10 Aaron W. Marrs challenges the
accepted understanding of economic and industrial growth in antebellum America
with this original study of the history of the railroad in the Old South. Drawing
from both familiar and overlooked sources, such as the personal diaries of
Southern travelers, papers and letters from civil engineers, corporate records,
and contemporary newspaper accounts, Marrs skillfully expands on the conventional
business histories that have characterized scholarship in this field. He situates
railroads in the fullness of antebellum life, examining how slavery, technology,
labor, social convention, and the environment shaped their evolution. Far from
seeing the Old South as backward and premodern, Marrs finds evidence of urban
life, industry, and entrepreneurship throughout the region. But these signs of
progress existed alongside efforts to preserve traditional ways of life. Railroads

Vehicle Propulsion Systems Lino Guzzella 2007-09-21 The authors of this text have
written a comprehensive introduction to the modeling and optimization problems
encountered when designing new propulsion systems for passenger cars. It is
intended for persons interested in the analysis and optimization of vehicle
propulsion systems. Its focus is on the control-oriented mathematical description
of the physical processes and on the model-based optimization of the system
structure and of the supervisory control algorithms.
Coagulase-negative Staphylococci Per-Anders Mårdh 1986
Chemical Engineering Design Gavin Towler, Ph.D. 2013 Part I: Process design -Introduction to design -- Process flowsheet development -- Utilities and energy
efficient design -- Process simulation -- Instrumentation and process control -Materials of construction -- Capital cost estimating -- Estimating revenues and
production costs -- Economic evaluation of projects -- Safety and loss prevention
-- General site considerations -- Optimization in design -- Part II: Plant design
-- Equipment selection, specification and design -- Design of pressure vessels -Design of reactors and mixers -- Separation of fluids -- Separation columns
(distillation, absorption and extraction) -- Specification and design of solidshandling equipment -- Heat transfer equipment -- Transport and storage of fluids.
Mechanisms of antibiotic resistance Jun Lin 2015-06-01 Antibiotics represent one
of the most successful forms of therapy in medicine. But the efficiency of
antibiotics is compromised by the growing number of antibiotic-resistant
pathogens. Antibiotic resistance, which is implicated in elevated morbidity and
mortality rates as well as in the increased treatment costs, is considered to be
one of the major global public health threats (www.who.int/drugresistance/en/) and
the magnitude of the problem recently prompted a number of international and
national bodies to take actions to protect the public
(http://ec.europa.eu/dgs/health_consumer/docs/road-map-amr_en.pdf:
http://www.who.int/drugresistance/amr_global_action_plan/en/;
http://www.whitehouse.gov/sites/default/files/docs/carb_national_strategy.pdf).
Understanding the mechanisms by which bacteria successfully defend themselves
against the antibiotic assault represent the main theme of this eBook published as
a Research Topic in Frontiers in Microbiology, section of Antimicrobials,
Resistance, and Chemotherapy. The articles in the eBook update the reader on
various aspects and mechanisms of antibiotic resistance. A better understanding of
these mechanisms should facilitate the development of means to potentiate the
efficacy and increase the lifespan of antibiotics while minimizing the emergence
of antibiotic resistance among pathogens.
World Migration Report 2020 United Nations 2019-11-27 Since 2000, IOM has been
producing world migration reports. The World Migration Report 2020, the tenth in
the world migration report series, has been produced to contribute to increased
understanding of migration throughout the world. This new edition presents key
data and information on migration as well as thematic chapters on highly topical
migration issues, and is structured to focus on two key contributions for readers:
Part I: key information on migration and migrants (including migration-related
statistics); and Part II: balanced, evidence-based analysis of complex and
emerging migration issues.
Academic Writing for Graduate Students John M. Swales 1994 A Course for Nonnative
Speakers of English. Genre-based approach. Includes units such as graphs and
commenting on other data and research papers.
Hoard's Dairyman 1915
Flow Cytometry and Cell Sorting Andreas Radbruch 2013-03-14 The analysis and
sorting of large numbers of cells with a fluorescence-activated cell sorter (FACS)
was first achieved some 30 years ago. Since then, this technology has been rapidly
developed and is used today in many laboratories. A Springer Lab Manual Review of
the First Edition: "This is a most useful volume which will be a welcome addition
for personal use and also for laboratories in a wide range of disciplines. Highly
recommended." CYTOBIOS
Mobilizing on the Extreme Right Manuela Caiani 2012-02-16 Research on the extreme
right is rare, and the extreme right has even more rarely been analysed as a
social movement. In this volume, the extreme right is compared in Italy, Germany,
and the United States using concepts and methods developed in social movement
studies. In particular, the book describes the discourse, action, and
organizational structures of the extreme right, and explains these on the basis of
the available discursive and political opportunities. Three main empirical methods
are used in the research. Firstly, the frame analysis looks at the cognitive
mechanisms that are relevant in influencing organizational and individual
behaviour. Second, network analysis looks at the (inter-) organizational
structural characteristics of right-wing organizations. Finally, protest event
analysis allows for an empirical summary of the actions undertaken by right-wing
extremists over the last decade. The substantive chapters address the
organizational structure of the extreme right, their action repertoires, the
framing of protest events, the definition of 'us', the struggle against modernity,
old and new forms of racism, opposition to globalization, and populism.
Corcoran Gallery of Art Corcoran Gallery of Art 2011 This authoritative catalogue
of the Corcoran Gallery of Art's renowned collection of pre-1945 American
paintings will greatly enhance scholarly and public understanding of one of the
finest and most important collections of historic American art in the world.
Composed of more than 600 objects dating from 1740 to 1945.
Popular Mechanics 2000-01 Popular Mechanics inspires, instructs and influences
readers to help them master the modern world. Whether it’s practical DIY homeimprovement tips, gadgets and digital technology, information on the newest cars
or the latest breakthroughs in science -- PM is the ultimate guide to our hightech lifestyle.
Guide for the Care and Use of Laboratory Animals National Research Council
2011-01-27 A respected resource for decades, the Guide for the Care and Use of
Laboratory Animals has been updated by a committee of experts, taking into
consideration input from the scientific and laboratory animal communities and the
public at large. The Guide incorporates new scientific information on common
laboratory animals, including aquatic species, and includes extensive references.
It is organized around major components of animal use: Key concepts of animal care
and use. The Guide sets the framework for the humane care and use of laboratory
animals. Animal care and use program. The Guide discusses the concept of a broad
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exemplified Southerners' pursuit of progress on their own terms: developing modern
transportation while retaining a conservative social order. Railroads in the Old
South demonstrates that a simple approach to the Old South fails to do justice to
its complexity and contradictions. -- Dr. Owen Brown and Dr. Gale E. Gibson
Statistics and Data Analysis for Financial Engineering David Ruppert 2015-04-21
The new edition of this influential textbook, geared towards graduate or advanced
undergraduate students, teaches the statistics necessary for financial
engineering. In doing so, it illustrates concepts using financial markets and
economic data, R Labs with real-data exercises, and graphical and analytic methods
for modeling and diagnosing modeling errors. These methods are critical because
financial engineers now have access to enormous quantities of data. To make use of
this data, the powerful methods in this book for working with quantitative
information, particularly about volatility and risks, are essential. Strengths of
this fully-revised edition include major additions to the R code and the advanced
topics covered. Individual chapters cover, among other topics, multivariate
distributions, copulas, Bayesian computations, risk management, and cointegration.
Suggested prerequisites are basic knowledge of statistics and probability,
matrices and linear algebra, and calculus. There is an appendix on probability,
statistics and linear algebra. Practicing financial engineers will also find this
book of interest.
The Saturday Review of Politics, Literature, Science, Art, and Finance 1861
Steal This Book Abbie Hoffman 2014-04-01 Steal this book
Treatment Wetlands, Second Edition Robert H. Kadlec 2008-07-22 Completely revised
and updated, Treatment Wetlands, Second Edition is still the most comprehensive
resource available for the planning, design, and operation of wetland treatment
systems. The book addresses the design, construction, and operation of wetlands
for water pollution control. It presents the best current procedures for sizing
these systems, and describing the intrinsic processes that combine to quantify
performance. The Second Edition covers: New methods based on the latest research
Wastewater characterization and regulatory framework analyses leading to detailed
design and economics State-of-the-art procedures for analyzing hydraulics,
hydrology, substrates and wetlands biogeochemistry Definition of performance
expectations for traditional pollutants such as solids, oxygen demand, nutrients
and pathogens, as well as for metals and a wide variety of individual organic and
inorganic chemicals Discussion of methods of configuration, construction, and
vegetation establishment and startup considerations Ancillary benefits of human
use and wildlife habitat Specific examples of numerous applications Extensive
reference base of current information The book provides a complete reference that
includes: detailed information on wetland ecology, design for consistent
performance, construction guidance and operational control through effective
monitoring. Case histories of operational wetland treatment systems illustrate the
variety of design approaches presented allowing you to tailor them to the needs of
your wetlands treatment projects. The sheer amount of information found in
Treatment Wetlands, Second Edition makes it the resource you will turn to again
and again.
International Aerospace Abstracts 1997
The Vending of Food and Beverages United States. Public Health Service. Division
of Environmental Engineering and Food Protection 1965 Recommendations developed by
the Public Health Service in cooperation with state and communities, interested
federal agencies and the vending machine industry, 1965.
Work 1901
Product Design and Development Karl T. Ulrich 2003-11-01
The Law Times 1852
The Mueller Report Robert S. Mueller 2019-04-26 This is the full Mueller Report,
as released on April 18, 2019, by the U.S. Department of Justice. A reprint of the
report exactly as it was issued by the government, it is without analysis or
commentary from any other source and with nothing subtracted except for the
material redacted by the Department of Justice. The mission of the Mueller
investigation was to examine Russian interference in the 2016 Presidential
election, consisting of possible links, or "collusion," between the Donald Trump
campaign and the Russian government of Vladimir Putin as well as any allegations
of obstruction of justice in this regard. It was also intended to detect and
prosecute, where warranted, any other crimes that surfaced during the course of
the investigation. The report consists of a detailed summary of the various
investigations and inquiries that the Special Counsel and colleagues carried out
in these areas. The investigation was initiated in the aftermath of the firing of
FBI Director James Comey by Donald Trump on May 9, 2017. The FBI, under Director
Comey, had already been investigating links between Russia and the Trump campaign.
Mueller submitted his report to Attorney General William Barr on March 22, 2019,
and the Department of Justice released the redacted report one month later.
National Archives Records Relating to the Korean War United States. National
Archives and Records Administration 2003
Putin's Asymmetric Assault on Democracy in Russia and Europe Chris Sampson
2018-04-24 The official U.S. government report on Russian interference in
democracy around the world!Most Americans were surprised to learn of Russian
efforts to manipulate the results of the 2016 presidential election, and have
become increasingly concerned about the vulnerabilities of our democracy. Here for
the first time in an official U.S. government report is the fascinating and
detailed account of how ex-KGB agent Vladimir Putin has used computer hackers,
official state spy agencies, and even Russian organized crime thugs over the past
thirty years to achieve his policy agenda?not only for Russian political
domination, but also for his own enrichment and the enrichment of the oligarchs
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who control almost all aspects of the Russian economy.This complete report
includes chapters on: Putin’s Rise and Motivations Manipulation and Repression
Inside Russia Old Active Measures and Modern Malign Influence Operations
Weaponization of Civil Society, Ideology, Culture, Crime, and Energy Kremlin
Interference in Semi-Consolidated Democracies and Transitional Governments Kremlin
Interference in Consolidated Democracies Multilateral and U.S. efforts to Counter
the Kremlin’s Asymmetric ArsenalIn Putin’s Asymmetric Assault on Democracy in
Russia and Europe, we learn about Vladimir Putin’s rise to power through the KGB
to mayor of St. Petersburg and eventually as head of the Russian state. We
discover the history of how Putin used classic Cold War KGB tactics by weaponizing
civil society, culture, ideology, and Russia’s criminal element against the
nascent Russian democracy by cultivating and using ties to NGOs, thinktanks,
extremist political groups, the Russian orthodox church, industrial and energy
policy, and the Russian Mafia. We also see how the Kremlin then exported this
political extortion, intimidation, and monetary corruption first to its Eastern
European neighbors, then their western partners in the European Union, and how it
has now landed on America’s shores.Just as certain people in the intelligence
community became increasingly alarmed at the growing strength and sophistication
of Al-Qaeda in the late 1990s, the senators and staffers of the U.S. Senate
Committee on Foreign Relations are giving the nation fair warning of a 9/11-level
assault on the United States, this time by Russia’s spy agencies. Putin’s
Asymmetric Assault on Democracy in Russia and Europe reveals not only the history
of Russia’s devastating tactics, but how to recognize and counter them.
The Universal Machine Ian Watson 2012-05-17 The computer unlike other inventions
is universal; you can use a computer for many tasks: writing, composing music,
designing buildings, creating movies, inhabiting virtual worlds, communicating...
This popular science history isn't just about technology but introduces the
pioneers: Babbage, Turing, Apple's Wozniak and Jobs, Bill Gates, Tim Berners-Lee,
Mark Zuckerberg. This story is about people and the changes computers have caused.
In the future ubiquitous computing, AI, quantum and molecular computing could even
make us immortal. The computer has been a radical invention. In less than a single
human life computers are transforming economies and societies like no human
invention before.
The Graphic 1878
Troopships of World War II Roland Wilbur Charles 1947 "This book contains
authentic photographs and salient facts covering 358 troopships used in World War
II. In addition, other vessels of miscellaneous character, including Victory and
Liberty type temporary conversions for returning troops, are listed in the
appendices ..."--Pref.
Sicily and the Surrender of Italy Lieutenant Albert Garland 2015-07-16 (Includes
maps) This volume, the second to be published in the Mediterranean Theater of
Operations subseries, takes up where George F. Howe's Northwest Africa: Seizing
the Initiative in the West left off. It integrates the Sicilian Campaign with the
complicated negotiations involved in the surrender of Italy. The Sicilian Campaign
was as complex as the negotiations, and is equally instructive. On the Allied side
it included American, British, and Canadian soldiers as well as some Tabors of
Goums; major segments of the U.S. Army Air Forces and of the Royal Air Force; and
substantial contingents of the U.S. Navy and the Royal Navy. Opposing the Allies
were ground troops and air forces of Italy and Germany, and the Italian Navy. The
fighting included a wide variety of operations: the largest amphibious assault of
World War II; parachute jumps and air landings; extended overland marches; tank
battles; precise and remarkably successful naval gunfire support of troops on
shore; agonizing struggles for ridge tops; and extensive and skillful artillery
support. Sicily was a testing ground for the U.S. soldier, fighting beside the
more experienced troops of the British Eighth Army, and there the American soldier
showed what he could do. The negotiations involved in Italy's surrender were
rivaled in complexity and delicacy only by those leading up to the Korean
armistice. The relationship of tactical to diplomatic activity is one of the most
instructive and interesting features of this volume. Military men were required to
double as diplomats and to play both roles with skill.
The Gardeners' Chronicle 1875
Handbook of Paper and Board Herbert Holik 2013-03-25 Papermaking is a fascinating
art and technology. The second edition of this successful 2 volume handbook
provides a comprehensive view on the technical, economic, ecologic and social
background of paper and board. It has been updated, revised and largely extended
in depth and width including the further use of paper and board in converting and
printing. A wide knowledge basis is a prerequisite in evaluating and optimizing
the whole process chain to ensure efficient paper and board production. The same
is true in their application and end use. The book covers a wide range of topics:
* Raw materials required for paper and board manufacturing such as fibers,
chemical additives and fillers * Processes and machinery applied to prepare the
stock and to produce the various paper and board grades including automation and
trouble shooting * Paper converting and printing processes, book preservation *
The different paper and board grades as well as testing and analysing fiber
suspensions, paper and board products, and converted or printed matters *
Environmental and energy factors as well as safety aspects. The handbook will
provide professionals in the field, e. g. papermakers as well as converters and
printers, laymen, students, politicians and other interested people with the most
up-to-date and comprehensive information on the state-of- the-art techniques and
aspects involved in paper making, converting and printing.
Gardeners' Chronicle, Horticultural Trade Journal 1875
The Gardeners' Chronicle and Agricultural Gazette 1846
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